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LETTER OF REFERENCE
University of Southampton Postgraduate Program

To Whom It May Concern:

This is a requested official Letter of Reference on behalf of  Ms. Mardhiyyah
Rafrin, S.T. (date of birth:  September 21, 1990)  to support her intention to continue
her study in your university .

Ms. Mardhiyyah Rafrin has been admitted to the Informatic Engineering Study-
Program since 2009 to pursue her first degree (Sarjana Teknik, S.T.) in the Department
of Electrical Engineering, Hasanuddin University, Makassar INDONESIA, where I myself
have been with since 1983.  Ms. Mardhiyyah Rafrin was one of my best students. She
had  taken  all  of  my  classes  in  the  field  of  Engineering  Mathematics,  Numerical
Methods, System Modeling and Simulation. She graduated in 2013 with a GPA of 3.54
out of 4.00 - or with honor (cum laude) - which she really deserved. 

Ms.  Mardhiyyah  Rafrin  has  recently  sent  me  her  academic  transcript  and
curriculum vitae,  showing me her  excellent achievement both as a  student and an
alumnae. She won awards from several science and English speaking contests. She has
been working as a private teacher since 2010 to help high school students in science
and  mathematics.  She  also  works  as  a  professional  programmer  developing  some
start-up software packages for mobile applications.

I am very proud of this young lady, and I am very happy to hear that she has
received a scholarship to continue her study. I have been so thoroughly impressed by
Ms. Mardhiyyah Rafrin’s academic competence in her field, and that she has shown a
great interest  to study abroad,  I  strongly believe that she will  complete her study
program without any difficulty what so ever.

Should you wish to get any further information, please feel free to contact me,
and I will be happy to respond to your inquiries.

With kindest regards,

Dr. Ir. H. Rhiza S. Sadjad, M.S.E.E. 
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